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At school, we take the safety of our pupils very seriously,   
including their online safety. Whilst they access the internet 
at school, they are taught how to keep safe online and our 

school firewalls block inappropriate sites.  

As we know, online safety needs to be something which is 
taught and discussed at home as well as at school.  

We would like to share the NSPCC website with you which is 
a fantastic resource to help you guide your children and help 

you keep up to date in a digital world.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

The children’s world is online and off line, and they see no distinction 

between the two worlds. Please support school by helping your child to 

stay safe online. Can we also take this opportunity to remind you that 

if pupils bring in mobile phones, they MUST be handed in at the office 

and should not be turned back on whilst on school grounds.  

Well done to all this week’s Merit Award Winners! 

A huge well done to all of the pupils who received certificates this week. 

It is great to see so many children showing fantastic examples of our 

learning mindsets; Respect, Responsibility and Resilience  

 

 

 

We are very proud! 

Well done to Oliver (Y3) who was presented with the "Steel Award" at  

Beavers on Saturday for being "the Beaver that always  

tries their best". He gets to keep the shield for a whole  

year which has his name engraved on it.  

Eleanor and Alec Penson, have also  both performed  

ballet and tap in their Just Dance shows!  You both  

did an amazing job, and we are really proud of you!  



Tuesday 1st July Y1 Visit to Cannon Hall Farm 

Monday 30th June Y6 Stocksbridge Transition Day 

Wednesday 2nd and 

Thursday 3rd July 

Y6 Ecclesfield School transition 

Days 

Friday 4th July  Parent and Carer Coffee     

Afternoon (Parents and carers welcome)  

Wednesday 9th July Y4 Art Workshop 

Friday 11th July All Whole school transition 

Monday 14th July  6.00pm Leavers Performance for 

parents and carers 

Tuesday 15th July Y6 1.45pm Leavers Performance for 

parents and carers 

Tuesday 15th July All Parents’ evening and meet the 

new teacher meetings for  

parents and carers 

Tuesday 22nd July All Break up for summer holidays 

Book of the Week 
Topic: Environment Awareness 

Title: The Last Tree 

Author: Emily Haworth-Booth 

Genre: Fiction 

Lunchtime Superstars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage  
Rosie D 

Elyse P 

Year 1 
Louie A 

Freddie P 

Year 2 
Leland-Ty B 

Ailbe D 

Year 3  
Oliver O 

Keliane M 

Year 4 
Aaron S 

Oscar C 

Year 5 
Chloe H 

Rhys W 

Year 6  Zion L 

What have we been learning this week? 

Many year groups have been celebrating fieldwork fortnight this week, focussing on  

geographical skills in our local environment. Year 3 have been taking part in litter 

surveys in the local area, looking for patterns in what types of litter there is. Year 4 

have been using colour charts to match to a range of items in our school grounds to 
identify popular colours in nature and the impact of colour of key processes like    

pollination. Their observational skills have definitely been put to the test, but they 

have all relished in the challenge!  

 

 

Toys in FS Needed 
FS are desperately in need of sand toys and  
water toys, small cars/diggers/trucks and     
construction toys such as Duplo and        
Sticklebricks. 
If you have any items that your children no 
longer use, we would welcome donations in the 
school office. 

Retired Teacher 
We would like to send our condolences to the 

family and friends of Margaret Naylor who 

has passed away at the age of 95.  

She was a teacher at our school in the 

1970’s. 



Good attendance and punctuality habits are vital if pupils are to 

achieve their maximum potential.  

Ecclesfield Primary School is committed to working with parents/carers 

and pupils to ensure that each pupil benefits from the academic,  

personal and  social opportunities available to them  during their 

years with us. In order to promote and recognise good attendance, we 

use a range of strategies;  

Class attendance figures are shared with all the children and staff as 

part of Friday achievement assembly. There are rewards for the class 

with the highest attendance.  

Improved attendance is recognised and rewarded in class by the  

teacher on a 1:1 basis and also with our inclusion and attendance 

team. 

Daily Dojo points are also given to children who are in school on time. 

Weekly raffle to win a tuck shop voucher for 100% attendance 

Termly certificates are awarded to pupils with above 96.6%  

attendance. 

School Attendance Matters  

@ Ecclesfield Primary 

Whole School Attendance: 

     TARGET: 96.6% 

     ACTUAL: 94.0% 

Class Attendance   

Percentage 

FSP 93.3% 

FSIL 93.5% 

Y1N 95.5% 

Y1B 98.6% 

Y2HW 91.0% 

Y2OT 97.7% 

Y3GS 91.1% 

Y3W 91.5% 

Y4L 93.2% 

Y4R 88.7% 

Y5W 95.0% 

Y5G 92.4% 

Y6L 97.0% 

Y6KN 97.9% 

Well done to Y1B, Y2OT, Y6L and 

Y6KN who are our attendance winners 

this week. Great work!  


